
 

 

 
DATE: June 14, 2019 
 
RE: Grande Cache Depot  
 
 
Dunelm Realty Ltd. has ceased operations of the Grande Cache Bottle Depot in Grande Cache, AB 
which is now permanently closed to the public. 
 
The Beverage Container Management Board (BCMB) will be issuing a Request for Applications 
(RFA) to ensure access to beverage container recycling is restored to this area as soon as possible. 
Please visit https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/rfps-rfas/ for information on how to apply to operate a 
Depot and to sign up to receive an email notification once the RFA has been issued. 
 
The BCMB recognizes the distance that needs to be travelled to another Depot. However, we hope 
you will continue to return your beverage containers for a refund and recycling at another Depot 
in communities you may be visiting or travelling through.  
 
The closets depots to Grande Cache are: 
 

• Valley Bottle Depot in Hinton - 257 Kelly Road, Hinton, 780-865-5535 
 

• Jasper Bottle Depot - 57 Stan Wright Industrial Park, Jasper, 780-852-5556 
 

• Plus I Depot in Grande Prairie – 10910 – 105A Avenue, Grande Prairie, 780-539-0871 
 

• Plus II Depot in Grande Prairie - 7601 Resources Road, Grande Prairie, 780-830-3647  
 
Hours of operation for the above depots can be found at - https://www.findadepot.ca/.   
 
Thank you for your patience and your commitment to recycling. The BCMB values the public’s 
efforts in recycling and encourages those effected by this closure to seek an alternate Depot. We 
thank the community of Grande Cache for your patience in this matter and apologize for the 
inconvenience.  
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brent Campbell – 
Manager, Compliance with the BCMB at 1-403-200-2329 or email at 
bcampbell@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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